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Discussion on Adult Social Care Reform

Baking!

CET manager April Parker recently attended a discussion on adult social care 
charging reform. This discussion addressed how the new care reform will impact on 
social care and how, through better transpareny with local authorities, people will 
be supported.

“... We must also address the challenges in adult social care. The pandemic has 
placed significant pressure on the sector. But even before the pandemic there were 
problems in the sector. People in England were required to pay for all of their care 
needs in full, right down to £23,250, at which point the state would start to provide 
some support. At an already difficult time in their lives, people suffering medical 
conditions such as dementia faced losing their life savings. Successive governments 
have pledged to reform the system but none have brought about long-term change...” 

Quote taken from  www.gov.uk, Build Back Better: Our Plan for Health and Social Care.

Lots more information on this topic can be found on gov.uk and then using the 
search box, search for Build Back Better: Our Plan for Health and Social Care.

Some fabulous Sunday baking from our 
CET Service Users. Don’t these treats 
look absolutely delicious!
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Welcome!
We would like to give a massive 
welcome to Paula Morgan and Kayleigh 
King who have recently joined the 
Community Enablement Team. 
 
At Enablement Care we would also 
like to welcome Nina Morton, Angela 
Birch, Nicola Burke, Irene Freeman, 
Ellie Spice, and new Deputy manager, 
Christine Fforbes-Rusell.

Extending a warm welcome also to our 
new trainer Kerrie Weaver.

We love to hear about the accomplishments and activities of our residents, 
service users and staff.

If you have something great that you’d like to share please get in touch by 
emailing info@challengect.co.uk for  consideration*.

*It may not be possible to incude everything that we receive, but we will try our best.

Have Something to Share?
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A message from Casey Stocks
“I am the Children’s and Young Peoples Outreach Manager from CCT Community 
Enablement team. I am in the process of putting together workshops around 
Nottinghamshire and Derbyshire for children and young people up to the ages of 25 
with SEND. These workshops will be around a range of different activities and interests 
of individuals who may be interested in taking part, a few examples are, musical 
theatre, singing, independent living skills, life skills. This is with the hope individuals 
feel included, are given the opportunity to take part in activities they enjoy and build 
on their social relationships and confidence, but most of all to have fun.

I am currently devising a questionnaire to send out to individuals to gain their 
preferences and interests in what they would like the workshops to be.

I am pleased to have our school holiday club for children back up and running 
beginning in April, these will be based around the theme of Easter, with one session 
on each week of Nottinghamshire Easter school holidays, on the date of April 4th, 
April 13th. This club will include a rage of crafting activities, sensory activities and 
lots of fun.”

Casey Stocks - Children’s and Young Peoples Outreach Manager, CET.
 For more information about workshops and clubs, please get in touch with Casey.
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James’ Recent Presentation

Congratulations to 
James on his brilliant 
presentation for West 
Notts College. James 

was invited to talk 
about his pathway 

through education to 
self-employment.
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Ark Senior Council
Hi! We are the Ark Senior Council. 
We are a selection of service users and staff 
who meet every month to discuss what we 
would like to change or improve around how 
the Ark runs and supports us. We would love to 
show you what we have been up to and what is 
going on at Enablement Ark.

Our Charter
We sat together in our first meeting and agreed 
on a charter for all staff, service users and 
visitors to follow when they are at Enablement 
Ark. We feel very proud of our suggestions, let 
us know what you think! 

Introducing...
We have 2 very special new residents at the Ark; our rescue ponies called Dazzle and Jazzle. They are 
settling in really well, love their food and have even let us walk them around and give them a brush. 
We can’t wait to see them thrive with all of the love and attention we can give them.  

Name the Chicken
We have a total of 26 chickens who live at 
the Ark. They were all rescued, mostly as ex-
battery hens, and we are starting to run out of 
name ideas! Do you have a good name for one 
of these four lovely ladies? Send us a message 
on our Facebook page or give Becca an email 
on Becca.Oseman@challengect.co.uk to let us 
know your ideas.

Enablement Ark News

Follow Us on Facebook
Keep up with everything we are up to on 
Enablement Ark’s Facebook page. If you are 
interested in a visit or coming down to help 
us out then please get in touch with Becca on 
Becca.Oseman@challengect.co.uk.
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We are a care farm based in Old Whittington, 
N Chesterfield and we are linked to our wider community-
based service that offers bespoke packages to individuals 

with complex needs who don’t fit into the standard packages 
of support.

If you are interested in this service, please email If you are interested in this service, please email 
becca.oseman@challengect.co.uk.becca.oseman@challengect.co.uk.
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One of our very 
knowledgeable council 
members, James, brought 
in his axolotls for us to 
learn all about. He did a 
presentation on everything 
they need and what the 
different variations can look 
like. Fun fact: did you know 
Axolols can regrow parts 
of their bodies, including 
their hearts and lungs? 
Give James a follow at 
Little Dolittle Axolotls on 
Facebook to find out more!

Axolotl 
Presentation

Enablement Ark Charter

A charter is a set of rules we all agree to follow.

At the Ark:

We help eachother and we ask for help.

We all take responsibility for the health and wellbeing of the animals.

We keep the site safe, tidy and clean.

We talk about our thoughts and feelings.

We are kind, considerate and appropriate.

We are respectful of eachother's needs and opinions.

Created in WidgitOnline.com for Becca Oseman Widgit Symbols © Widgit Software 2002 - 2022

 

           

  

     

           

       

     

     

       



Telephone  01623 397750
Email enquiries@challengect.co.uk

CCT Community Enablement Team Ltd� 
Enablement Care

Brook Street • Sutton in Ashfield
Nottinghamshire • NG17 1ES

www.communityenablementteam.co.uk

Search for CCT Community Enablement Team

Search for Enablement Care Sutton in Ashfield

Search for CET Challenge Consultancy and Training

Search for CCT Community Enablement Team

@Enablement_Care

@enablementcaresia


